
San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Water Shortage Emergency   
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Directors for the San Lorenzo Valley Water 
District will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, April 3, 2014 at the District Operations 
Building, 13057 Highway 9, Boulder Creek, CA 95006 at 7:30 p.m.  The Board of 
Directors will consider adoption of a proposed declaration of a water shortage emergency 
condition in accordance with California Water Code Section 350 et seq. 
 
  
 


